
Forest City Parks & Recreation Advisory Board 

Minutes for Advisory Board Meeting – April 9, 2019 

 

The monthly meeting of the Forest City Parks & Recreation Advisory Board was held on April 9th, 2019 
in the Forest City Borough Building’s 2nd Floor Council Chambers. 
Kathy Kernoschak called the meeting to order at 7 am. 
Advisory board members present were as follows: 
Kathy Kernoschak 
Chris Glinton 
Paul Daugevelo 
Tracey Lazier 
Richard Priebe 
Amanda Howells 
Kurt Howells 
Also in attendance: Steve Mikloiche; Nick Cost, Forest City Council President; Christopher DeGonzague, 
Forest City Council President Pro-tem; Barb Mihelc; Todd; Derek Lukens; Heather 
 

Old Business 
Purse Bingo was discussed. 
Gazebo was discussed with a focus on blue prints. 
A motion was made to vote on a gazebo design with an access ramp. All members were in favor. 

New Business 
Nominations were accepted for a Vice Chair for the Forest City Parks & Recreation Advisory Board. 
 Tracey Lazier nominated Steve Mikloiche; Chris Glinton nominated Amanda Howells. Amanda 
Howells was voted Vice Chair with 6 of the 7 board member votes. 
Cheesecake fundraiser was discussed. Order need to be in April 26th and will be delivered by Mother’s 
Day. 
Easter event on Main Street was discussed. Forest City Parks & Recreation will be present, selling our 
hoodies. 
Trees for the park were discussed. Amy Bean is working with PPL on this. 
A potential 2020 Bahamas hotel fundraiser was discussed. 

*** 

The meeting adjourned at approximately 8:15 pm. 


